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As you may know, the last few weeks have been extremely busy at the school with both staff absences 
and the loss of the school admin officer Luisa Shatford. Luisa has worked at Sageston School for many 
years and has played in a pivotal role in supporting communication between home and school. We wish 
Luisa lots of luck in her new job! The school is currently being supported with admin responsibilities with 
the kind help of Dawn who is able to offer support on a part-time basis alongside her admin role at St 
Oswald’s School. However, I am pleased to say that we are in the process of appointing a full time 
replacement for Luisa, who will start with us in the new academic year (or sooner if possible).  
 
In addition, I am now present at Sageston three days a week (Monday, Tuesday and Friday) in the 
absence of Mr Davies who has been off sick for the last few weeks, so has been unable to fulfil his role of 
site lead in my absence. I would like to thank however, Mrs Bowers and Mrs Simes, as well as all of the 
staff, who have pulled together brilliantly to support the school in this time of transition. May I also 
remind families that if you have any worries or concerns about anything to do with your child’s education 
at Sageston then please do come in and speak to myself, my door is always open.  
 
As we look forward to the last few weeks of school, I have detailed below information on important dates 
for the remainder of this year and class structures for the next academic year 2025-2026.  
 
Kind regards, 
Glyn Noble  

 
Staffing and Class Structures for 2025/26 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class  Teacher LSA 

Robin Class   

Nursery / Reception 
 

Mrs N. Simes 
Mrs D. James (HLTA) 
 
 

Mrs H. Lloyd &  
Mrs C. Collings 
(p. time) 
 
Mrs E. Barnes  

Barn Owl Class   

Year 1 / Year 2 Mrs J. Bowers Mrs E. Macken 
 

Swan Class   

Year 3 / Year 4 
 

Mrs S. Cole Mrs W. Davies (0.5)  
  

Kingfisher Class   

Year 5 / Year 6 Mr N. Davies  Mrs W. Davies (0.5)  
  

Mr G. Noble                                                     PPA Cover  
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Upcoming Dates 
 

July 
         Wednesday 9th July: Summer fayre (children to be collected from 2pm)  

Wednesday 10th – Friday 18th July:          Cycle training for year 5 and 6   

Friday 11th July:               Year 6 full transition day at Greenhill School 

Monday 14 th July: End of year reports sent home 
Move up morning -an opportunity for children to meet 
their new class teacher –this will be subject to change 
dependent on Mr Davies and Mrs Coles return 
Year 6 day out (information on this will go out separately) 

  
Tuesday 15th July:  Y5/6 to watch Chitty Chitty Bang Bang at Greenhill School     

(children will need a packed lunch) 

          Friday 18th July: Final day of term – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly (9:30am) 

 

 

On Wednesday the 9th July, the school will be holding its annual summer fayre. It will start at 
2pm and, as in previous years, we will release pupils from their normal porches. Robin and 
Barn Owl Classes – 1.55pm; Swan and Kingfisher Classes – 2pm. If you are unable to attend or 
collect your children at this time, we will ensure that they remain in school until the usual 
collection time of 3.20pm or 3.30pm when we will bring them back to the porches for pick up. 

 
If there is anyone who can spare some of their time to help with the fayre on Wednesday the 
9th July, please contact Lisa Puzey or Kim Leach to discuss this further. 

 
In addition, if you have any items you could donate for tomobola or raffle prizes (details for each 
class have been sent out on Seesaw) we would be very grateful to receive them. Please bring 
them to school by Tuesday 8th of July at the latest. 

 
As always, I am incredibly grateful to the FOSS, for their support of the school, especially with key 
events such as the recent sports day and summer fayre. 

 

The Latest from FOSS 
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Dates for autumn 2025 
 

Monday 1st September 2025 INSET Day 

Tuesday 2nd September 2025 INSET Day  

Wednesday 3rd September 

2025  

School will open to children 

Monday 6th October 2025 INSET Day 

Monday 20th October 2025 INSET Day 

Friday 24th October  Last day of autumn half-

term 
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